
Town	of	Collins	Planning	Board	Meeting	
December	20,	2016	

	
	
Call	meeting	to	order:	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	called	meeting	to	order	at	7:07	PM	with	the	pledge	of	allegiance	and		
attendance	taken.	
	
Attendance:	
	 Present:		John	Bentley,	Richard	Agle,	Joan	Fallon	and	Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 Not	Present:		Thomas	Siegle	
	
CBRE	(Proposed	cell	tower	project	for	zoning	process):	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	passed	out	copies	of	the	CBRE	document	to	the	PB	members	for	the	cell	
tower	on	Taylor	Hollow	Road.		When	the	land	was	sold,	it	was	to	include	all	trees	on	the	property.		
Gernatt's	logged	the	property.		A	new	application	will	be	needed	since	it's	been	over	a	year	and	last	
years	application	expired.		The	new	application	needs	to	go	before	the	Town	Board	first,	before	it	comes	
to	the	PB	for	action.		Discussion	held.		No	action	taken.	

Solar	Farm:	
	 Discussion	held.		No	action	taken	

Next	Meeting:	
	 Next	meeting	will	be	held	on	December	20,	2016	at	7:00	PM.	
	
Adjournment:	
	 Motion	was	made	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	7:35	PM.	
	 Motion:		Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 2nd:		John	Bentley	
	 Vote:		Passed	-	John	Bentley	-aye,	Richard	Agle	-	Aye,	Joan	Fallon	-	Aye,	Chairman	Brian	Martin	-	
Aye	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	 Deb	Martin	

	


